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Making elections less accessible for the working class and more burdensome for the 

government makes no sense. Voting in person is archaic in 2025. We sign legal 

documents that tie us to home and car purchases online. Unless every person is 

provided transportation and paid days off by the government voting in person is not 

equitable 


